HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

April 14, 2017
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.
No visitors

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed April agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi -1st, Collins-2nd)

Minutes from March meeting were presented.  Committee approved as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd )  

Good News:  Energy Club nicknamed “The Green Team”   presented at HCS Energy Carnival.  3rd 9 weeks awards day was successful and many students were recognized.  
Program Reviews in PL/VS and Arts and Humanities were not presented because requirement has been taken out of accountability.  Reports will be submitted at the next meeting.  
Mrs. Handel discussed finalized allocations.  Assignments will not be discussed until after final numbers from Kindergarten registration are calculated.  
Mrs. Handel presented a proposed Parent Survey for input from the past school year.  Committee reviewed and approved survey for release to families.  

No accident reports were presented.
 The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
In other business, Mrs. Handel shared that preschool and kindergarten registration is tomorrow.  The school is getting ready to MAP test and KPREP testing will occur May 2-May 8.  
With no other business Mrs. Ghaderi made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Collins seconded.   The meeting adjourned at 2:57 p.m.
